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Dear Parents/Carers,This Week: 

English… This week we continued discussing the Gingerbread and made some gingerbread men 

in class. 

                                            
. 

Science Week This week  we had a fantastic time carrying out lots and lots of exciting 

science experiments.This ranged from a visit from a science boffin to seeing which 

materials are best for making a house for the 3 little pigs and using our senses to guess 

whats in the mystery box. 

 
                                        
Next Week: 

English… We will be writing our own instructions for making gingerbread men.  

Maths… We will be looking at word problems. 

 

Homework  

Homework we would like the children to write instructions for making gingerbread men. 

PE 

 

Year 1 will be continuing with swimming, so please ensure your child is signed up to take part. This 

is part of the curriculum so all children should be attending. 

 

 

Have a fantastic weekend! 



 


